


OKC ASSP Chapter SPY Award

The OKC ASSP Chapter Safety Professional of the Year Award is open to any Chapter member in good standing at the time of the nomination and has been working in the SHE field for more than 5 years.  In order to be considered a candidate for this award, the candidate must not have received this award from the OKC ASSP Chapter within the past five years.  Someone either inside the Chapter or outside the Chapter can champion the nomination process for that candidate or the candidate themselves can champion their own application.  The application process requires three letters of recommendation.  These letters could be from professional colleagues, Chapter members, or others who can speak about and highlight the candidate’s contribution to the SHE field.  The three letters are to be transmitted electronically to the Award Chair by the established due date.  The due dates are important because of the timing of the Regional and Society SPY deadlines.  The letters will be forwarded onto the Selection Committee.  
Sample SPY Calendar
	
	Deadline
	Awarded
	Documents

	Chapter
	October 2000
	January 2001
	Three Letters of Reference

	Region III
	March 2001
	Region III PDC August 2001
	Regional Packet

	Society 
	December 2001
	Society PDC June 2002
	Society Packet
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